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As we welcome the warmth of June, we also embrace the spirit of reflection and celebration that comes
with the end of another school year. It's hard to believe how swiftly this year has flown by, filled with
laughter, learning, and countless memories that will linger in our hearts for years to come.

As Ilook back on the journey we've shared together, I am filled with immense pride and gratitude

for each and every member of our school community. From our dedicated teachers and staft to our
enthusiastic students and supportive families, it's been a collective effort that has made this school year
truly remarkable.

To our grade six students, as you prepare to embark on a new and exciting chapter of your lives,
remember that you carry with you the values, skills, and memories nurtured within these walls. May
you step boldly into the future, guided by courage, compassion, and a thirst for knowledge.

As we bid farewell to another school year, let us also express our heartfelt appreciation to our incredible
teachers and staff for their unwavering dedication and commitment to nurturing the minds and hearts
of our students.

I wish each and every one of you a joyful and rejuvenating summer break filled with laughter,
adventure, and cherished moments with loved ones. May you return refreshed and ready to embrace the
opportunities and possibilities that await us in the new school year.

Thank you for your continued support, partnership, and trust in our school community. Together, we
will continue to inspire, empower, and uplift one another as we strive for excellence in all that we do.
Mr. Erickson
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5 Backwards Day 24 Grade 6 Farewell
No Kin('lerg:arten Classes 25 Fun Field Day
Early Dismissal @ 12:25pm

26 Last Day of Classes

7 Assembly Progress Reports Available
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28 Staggered Entry Gr. 1-6
Last Names A-L

29 Staggered Entry Gr. 1-6
Last Names M-Z

30 Everyone Attends School

Your stuff misses YOU too.

Please take a moment to stop by and check the Lost and found for any items your children may be
missing. We will be donating items left behind on the last day of school.

Thank you to all you supported and volunteered at the
Scholastic Book Fair. Congratulations to Hailey in Room
206 who won the Door Prize, $25 of books from the
Fair for herself and her classroom. With the credit we
received from the Fair we will be putting books in the
library and classrooms.

For more detailed information, please check out the calendar on the school website at In.spschools.org






It is at this time of the year when we say goodbye
to some of our staff members. Mr. Adam Rurka,
thank you for your tireless dedication to the staff
and students of Ecole Leo Nickerson. We wish you
the best of success as you embark on a new chapter
of your career as an Assistant Principal at EImer S.
Gish School. Mrs. Darcy Taylor, with your retirement
this year, we thank you so much for your 24 years

of service as our school’s library technician. You

have instilled in our students a love for reading that
will impact them for their entire lives. Mrs. Brenda
Vandermeer, with your retirement this year, we thank
you so much for over 30 years of dedication to your
students and their learning. The tremendous impact
that you have had on your students and on the Ecole
Leo Nickerson community will be felt for years to
come. Mr. Rurka, Mrs. Taylor and Mrs. Vandermeer,
you will all be tremendously missed.




